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A Message from your Superintendent
Dear Parent/Guardian,

As I write this, I am watching the snow fly outside my window. There may be times when we need to adjust 
the school day or close school. I would like to take this opportunity to update you on the process of closing or 
delaying school.

We take the closing of school very seriously, and we take many different factors into account when deciding 
to close school. We look at multiple weather forecasts, temperature forecasts, and updates from county 
emergency management systems. Our Director of Transportation, Mr. Robert Dennis, drives on many of the 
roads throughout the district to accurately judge how our busses will perform in inclement weather. Our Director of 
Facilities, Mr. Gerhard Leuer, will ensure that if we open, the campus will be cleared of snow and ice.

The decision to close school for the school day will be made as early as possible. If it is possible to make the 
decision the night before, I will do so, but if that is not possible, I will always do my best to make the decision 
by 5:30 AM, so that parents can work on finding alternate child care arrangements if needed. If school is 
closed for the day, all athletic and extracurricular activities will also be cancelled for the day. For weekend 
extracurricular and athletic events, a decision will be made, and parents and students will be contacted directly by 
the coach or advisor. Additionally, it may be necessary to cancel after school activities. That decision will be made 
before students leave for the day, and will be announced at school, as well as through our “all call” system.

To let everyone know about school closings, the school will communicate with the community in the following ways:

Mark B. Kruzynski
Superintendent

•	 Using our “all call” system 
to announce closings, time 
adjustments of school, and 
after school cancellations.

•	 Our website -  
www.medinacsd.org

•	 Orleans Hub

•	 Facebook - @MedinaCSD

•	 Twitter - @MedinaCSD

•	 Buffalo Channel 2, 4, 7

•	 Rochester Channel 8, 10, 13

•	 Spectrum Cable

•	 WBEN 930 AM

•	 The Batavia Daily News

•	 Rochester Democrat and 
Chronicle

Please be sure that your contact information is up to date with the school, so that you will receive the all-calls.

Sometimes, weather conditions and forecasts provide significant assurance school will be able to open two 
hours after the usual time. In this case, it may be necessary to implement a “two hour delay”.

In the event of a two hour delay, the following steps will be taken:

•	 The start of school will be 
delayed by two hours

•	 Busses will start their runs two 
hours later than usual, with 

pick-ups planned two hours 
later than usual

•	 Morning BOCES Vocational/
Technical students will remain 
at the high school

•	 Dismissal times remain 
unchanged during a delay

•	 Breakfast will not be served

Please note, a two hour delay will not be used to “buy time” to see if conditions improve. 

Ultimately, parents make the decision on whether or not to send a child to school. If you feel that it is unsafe to 
send your child to school, the district will respect your decision.

Additionally, please remind children to be alert for vehicles on the road at this time of year. Falling snow, 
potential slick spots, and mounds of snow require those driving, walking, or waiting for a bus be more alert and 
take extra care at this time of the year.

We thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Have a safe and happy holiday season!

Mark B. Kruzynski 
Superintendent of Schools
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Oak Orchard Students Explore Fire 
Safety Trailer
The Medina Fire Department recently spent some time at Oak Orchard Elementary School talking to students 
about fire safety and allowing them to explore the Orleans County’s Emergency Management Office’s fire 
safety training trailer. The 35-foot-long trailer is available to all 12 fire departments in the county and was 
paid for with a $75,000 state grant from Senator Robert Ortt. The trailer is used to help children and families 
develop a fire escape plan. 

“We were lucky enough to have the trailer for the whole week,” says Oak Orchard Principal Julie Webber. 
“We like to get the community into the school as much as possible and this lets the children know that the fire 
department is here to help them. Our students, grades first, second and third got to visit the trailer. Pre-K and 
kindergarten had a traditional fire safety talk in the classroom. It was very cool, they practiced crawling on the 
floor to exit the trailer. It’s a real life experience for them. They also got to practice calling 911 as well.” 

Firefighter and paramedic Steve Miller says, “We had the trailer the week before Fire Prevention Week to 
showcase this to the school. We pumped fog into the trailer to simulate smoke and we talked to the students 
about having two ways out of their home. We also talked about the importance of changing your batteries in 
your smoke detectors twice a year and overall fire safety and what to do in the case of an emergency.” 

The trailer is set up with a kitchen area, hallway and a bedroom. The firefighters talked about how to handle 
pots and pans on the stove and kitchen fires. They also discussed the importance of touching the doors to see 
if they are warm before opening them. One of the features of the trailer is that the doors can be controlled to 
get warm to the touch from built-in heating elements. There is a window at the back of the trailer with a ladder 
that the students practiced getting out of. “We tell them when there is smoke you want to get nice and low. 
Because smoke rises,” says Firefighter Miller. “We explained the importance of when they get outside to have 
a meeting place for their family so everyone can be accounted for. Our purpose is to provide fire safety tips to 
the children and make it fun for them. It’s a great tool for us to use.” 

College Fair is  
Huge Success
The Western New York College Consortium 
Fair was a huge success, says Medina High 
School counselor, Thomas Robinson. 

Many colleges participated giving students a 
fantastic opportunity to explore their options 
after graduation. 

Medina Central School District

Principal Julie Webber with Firefighters Steve Miller and Joe Simmons, Municipal Fire Instructor Matt Jackson and Mrs. Lehman’s 
third grade class. 

Let’s Go 
Mustangs!
The Clifford Wise Middle 
School students showed their 
true colors during spirit week. 
They brought out their blue and 
red to show their support for 
the District’s Mustangs during 
homecoming! 
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Second Grader With Big Heart 
Helps Out WNY Homeless
“My teacher and I were talking about the homeless 
in class and I felt very sad and wanted to give the 
homeless some food,” says Caliyah Boston. 

Caliyah is in Stacey Ali’s second grade class at Oak 
Orchard Elementary School in Medina. Mrs. Ali says 
they were talking about cultures and society. “We 
talked about how some kids don’t have the luxury to 
go to school because they have to work to support 
their families and help to provide for them. We also 
talked about how some families are homeless, not 
only around the world, but in our country too.” 

Caliyah talked to her mom and asked her if they 
would ever end up homeless and what they could 
do to help. The day after the conversation in class, 
Caliyah wrote Mrs. Ali a note and began a personal 
crusade with her mom to go through their attic and 
pull out clothes that her family was willing to donate. 
She then asked her classmates, with Mrs. Ali’s 
permission, if they would be willing to donate food 
for the shelter as well. “Her mother wanted her to 
experience firsthand helping people,” explained Mrs. 
Ali. 

Caliyah and her mom took all the donations and brought them to Buffalo Strong along with cards and notes 
her classmates wrote to give to the people using the services there. They also helped to feed the homeless. 
When asked how she felt doing something nice for the people there she said, “It just made my heart open up 
more.” 

Agriculture Class Uses Alpaca Fibers for 
Dryer Balls
Medina High School’s Agriculture Exploration class 
has taken on a cool project, they are making dryer 
balls out of alpaca fiber. 

An alpaca is a species of South American camelid 
and is very similar to a llama. The district’s farm 
houses several of the animals and Agriculture 
teacher and FFA advisor, Todd Eick, thought it would 
be a great project for his students to make all-natural 
dryer balls. The balls are a friendly alternative to 
chemicals in fabric softeners and dryer sheets that 
reduce static and wrinkles. “Most of the students in 
the Ag Exploration class are in 8th and 9th grade and 
have been spending class time skirting alpaca fibers,” 
he says. Skirting means cleaning out vegetation from 
the fibers. “We make the dryer balls out of the skirted 
material and the waste that is picked out is either 
turned into mesh balls for bird nest makers or put into 
our compost bin. It is a zero waste project.” 

Medina Central School District

Oak 
Orchard 
Students 
Are Real 
Characters 
Oak Orchard Elementary 
School students had a blast 
during Spirit Week dressing up 
as their favorite characters. 

Isabelle Frasier, Kailana Robinson, 
Avery Twitchell and Rylan Glass.

Chloe Luxon

Gavin Smith
(Left to right): Freshmen Zaric Boyce, Joe Cecchini, and Zachary 
Fike. 
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Medina High School’s Community 
Service Teaches Students the Value 
of Helping Others
Every year, Medina High School 
staff, organized a Community 
Day in the cafeteria. Participant in 
Government teacher Todd Bensley 
says that the school extends an 
invitation to different community 
organizations to come and try 
to get students to do community 
service with them. “Each student 
has to do ten hours of community 
service with an organization. We 
had 14 organizations show up so 
that students could make the initial 
contact and then it is up to the 
students to follow through with the 
contacts.” 

Students met in the cafeteria and 
made their way around all the tables 
so that they could see what kind of 
activities the organizations offer. Mr. 
Bensley says that some students 
have already done their community service and don’t have to pick from anyone at the cafeteria. “They are free 
to pick their own organization to volunteer at. This gives them an opportunity to make a connection with a non-
profit.” 

Chairperson of Community Action in Orleans and Genesee Counties, Ronnie Barhite, says she thinks it is very 
important for students to volunteer their time. “Being involved helps them to realize that it is not just about you. 
They need to help others because that is how a society works when people work together. If they give a little 
volunteer time, maybe when they leave school they will find other places to volunteer. A lot of volunteer jobs 
turn into your real job or your second or third job. It gives the kids a real sense of accomplishment.” 

Jennifer Ossont, who also teaches Participant in Government at the High School, said, “It is so important for 
our students to see that our school is a vital part of the community, and we appreciate these organizations 
coming in to expose our students to all of the great resources and opportunities our community has to offer.  It 
is a win-win situation for the community and our students.”

Medina Central School District

Oak Orchard 
Students Are 
Sweet on 
Our Troops!
Some very generous students 
at Oak Orchard Elementary 
School in Medina, decided 
to donate some of their 
Halloween candy to the men 
and women who are fighting for 
our freedom overseas.

“I have heard about how other 
schools have collected candy 
for Troops Overseas and I asked 
our principal, Mrs. Webber, 
if we can take on this great 
cause and she graciously 
accepted,” says third grade 
teacher Natalie Scott. “I was 
overwhelmed that the whole 
school joined together to help 
out and came up with 257 pounds 
of candy to send to our military!” 

Mrs. Scott delivered the candy 
to Winning Smiles in Amherst, 
along with some cards the 
students made. Every year the 
dental office holds their Candy-
Buy Back where they offer a 
$1 a pound to be able to send 
treats overseas to deployed 
troops. They drive the candy 
down to North Carolina for 
Packs4Patriots who also 
includes hygiene products, 
socks and shirts, protein bars, 
snack foods, coffee and cards 
and letters from children in care 
packages to brighten their day. 

“This was just a great thing to 
do and the excitement behind 
all of this was just endearing,” 
says Mrs. Scott.

Mrs. Scott and her third grade class 
with teacher Mrs. Keppler and Oak 
Orchard Principal Julie Webber. 

Ryenn Oliver, Teresa Wilkins (Home for the Holidays 5k) and 
Debbie Tompkins (PTSA).

Michael Quackenbush and Dan Doctor (Education Recreation 
Club).

Front row: Sue Metzo (Medina Area Association of Churches), Justine Sargent and 
Patience Worley. Back row: Emma Baldwin, Courtney Lang, Zoey Adkins, Alexis 
Greco and Libby Cook. 
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Oak Orchard’s New Playground 
Brings Physical and Social Benefits
As part of the Medina Central School 
District’s Capital Improvement Project, 
Oak Orchard Elementary received a new 
playground over the summer. The previous 
playground was designed for a grade three 
to five population before the district was 
restructured and didn’t suit the wants and 
the needs of many of the school’s Pre-K 
to third grade student body. “When we 
knew we were getting a new playground, 
everyone was excited because it could 
be developmentally age appropriate,” 
says Oak Orchard Principal Julie Webber. 
“It was a huge task to start with a blank 
slate. The first place where we started was 
with our students. We asked our student 
council members to ask their classmates 
what’s your favorite part of the playground 
and what would you like to see on the 
playground? They created a list and that is 
what we started with.”

After receiving the students’ wish list, a 
team of teachers, from each of the different 
grade levels, met to discuss what they 
would like to see in the new play space. “We 
also incorporated our physical education 
teachers so it was meeting the students’ 
mobility and physical development needs as 
well as safety. Our school nurse was also 
a great resource so that we could make it 
ADA compliant with wheelchair accessibility 
and adaptive swings,” says Mrs. Webber. 
The school also consulted with the Medina 
Police Department to make sure the 
area was visible to them when they were 
patrolling the area after school hours. 

After compiling their list and looking through catalogs they worked with the company GameTime Playground to 
complete the project. “It came together beautifully. We made it the red and blue colors of our district and I think 
it is a great addition to our campus,” says Mrs. Webber. “The students’ favorite parts of the old playground, 
swings and slides figured prominently in the design.” 

Along with the District’s color, Mrs. Webber saw this as opportunity for students to embrace the Mustang 
Mission. “Our Mustang Mission is Respect, Responsibility, Honesty and Kindness. So every classroom before 
they were able to go out and use the playground, which they were so excited to do that first day, they had to 
sign a contract that they would demonstrate those behaviors on the playground.”

The contracts are displayed on the wall as they walk out the door to the playground to remind them of their 
mission not only in the school, but in the community. “So far we have not had one incident of anyone breaking 
their contract,” Mrs. Webber says proudly. 

The school is hoping to continue improving on the space in the near future. “We still want to add some 
elements like some landscaping and greenery. That is a work in progress. We are very excited about it, as is 
our PTSA and our community members. It is great to get such good feedback. We do ask however that the 
community refrain from using it during school hours to ensure the safety of our students.” 

Medina Central School District

Janelle Stalker. 

Front: Cole Herman and Tyler Raduns. Back: Brayden Frasier and Jaxx 
McVey. 

October 
Students of 
the Month
The Medina Teachers 
Association, Medina Central 
School District and the Medina 
Business Association are 
proud to announce the October 
selections for Students of the 
Month. 

This award is a joint effort 
between the organizations to 
recognize students who go 
above and beyond to help 
teachers and fellow students 
succeed and enjoy school. 
October’s business sponsor 
was Bank of Castile.

Congratulations to our winners:

•	 Oak Orchard: First-grader 
Jafar-Sadik Quddus 
who was nominated by 
Shannon Markarian.

•	 Clifford Wise Middle 
School: Sixth-grader 
Jackson Caldwell who was 
nominated by Kari Webster.

•	 High School: Twelfth 
grader Madison Bielak who 
was nominated by Rachael 
Rutledge.

(LtoR) Medina CSD Superintendent 
Mark Kruzynski, Madison Bielak, 
Patrick Weissend (Bank of Castile), 
Jafar-Sadik Quddus and Joe Byrne 
(Medina Teachers Association 
President).
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Mustang Marching Band Takes 
Second Place at NYSFBC 
Championship
The Medina Mustang Marching Band competed in 
the 45th Annual NYSFBC (New York State Field 
Band Conference) championship show on Sunday 
October 28th at the Carrier Dome in Syracuse. This 
was Medina’s 42nd appearance. 

There are 53 schools in the conference coming from 
New York, Pennsylvania and New Jersey. Medina 
competed against seven other schools in the Small 
School Division 1. They came in second place with 
a score of 90.25 with Malverne beating them with a 
score of 91.65. 

Band Director, Jimmy Steele had this to say about 
the competition, “The best feeling is going on the field 
loving and caring for all the people around you. One 
band, one sound, enjoying the journey together as 
one.” Mustang Marching Band Booster Publicity Chairperson, Kathy Dreyfus, said, “No matter what the scores, 
all of the bands and their students are winners. Congratulations to the schools that offer and support this art 
form to the students. Regardless of placement, these kids are great ambassadors for our school and our 
community. A heartfelt thanks goes out to Superintendent, Mark Kruzynski, and High School Principal, Michael 
Cavanagh, for attending the show along with the many parents and fans.”

Clifford Wise Middle School Celebrates Red 
Ribbon Week with Peace and Love
Medina’s Clifford Wise Middle School Celebrated Red Ribbon with a 
display of Peace and Love. 

Art teacher, Judy Light, had the 7th grade students draw 3D words 
that completed the sentences “Peace is…” or “Peace is not…”. 
The students showed off their inspirations in the hallway near the 
computer room. 

The 4th and 5th grade art students created pinwheels with peaceful 
colors on one side and words that express peace on the other side. The pinwheels were planted in front of the 
school for the day during the week and is known as the ‘Whirled Peace” installation. 

The art pieces highlight the school’s “Love Yourself” project. Each student is tracing their closed palm onto red 
paper and cutting it out. Then in the center of their palm, students are writing a complimentary word about 
themselves. They will be incorporated into another project that Mrs. Light and the student council 
representatives from all grades will create by placing them into paper hearts for each of the grades. There will 
be a special quote about caring for and loving one’s self in the center of each heart. The school’s message will 
hopefully carry on for the rest of the school year.   

Medina Central School District

Medina 
Central School 
District Named 
NYSPHSAA 
School of 
Distinction
The New York State Public 
High School Athletic 
Association, Inc. (NYSPHSAA) 
announced Medina Central 
School District as one of its 
2017-18 Scholar-Athlete 
School of Distinction. 

The purpose of the School of 
Distinction and School Awards 
are to unite varsity coaches 
in challenging their teams to 
achieve a statewide honor. This 
year, only 30 schools earned 
the School of Distinction honor 
in the state. Schools can earn 
School of Distinction status 
by having 100% of its varsity 
teams qualify for and receive 
the Scholar-Athlete team 
award during respective sports 
seasons. 

“The entire Medina Central 
School District is thrilled with 
this year’s scholar athlete 
award,” says Athletic Director 
Eric Valley. “This is a direct 
reflection of the hard work and 
effort of so many people here 
within our Medina community. 
“We are truly honored by this 
achievement and would like 
to congratulate all people 
that made this happen: our 
administrative staff, our support 
staff, our teachers, the parents, 
and especially all the of the 
student athletes that are willing 
to go above and beyond, both 
on the playing fields and in the 
classrooms.”

(LtoR) Kaela Grosslinger (Guard Captain), Alissa Blount 
(Assistant Drum Major and Backfield Conductor), Maisie Griffin 
(Drum Major) and Ray Paull (Assistant Drum Major and Low 
Brass Section Leader) accepting their award. 
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Three Medina HS Students Inducted 
into National Technical Honor 
Society
Three seniors from the Medina High School 
have been inducted into the National 
Technical Honor Society at the Orleans 
Career and Technical Education Center. 

Judah Barnum, who takes the Advanced 
Manufacturing and Engineering program 
with teacher Bill Rakonczay, Alissa Blount 
and Alexis Greco, who both take the Allied 
Health program with teacher Melissa 
Brigham at Medina Hospital. 

The students were honored at the Orleans/
Niagara BOCES’ Orleans Career and 
Technical Education Center in front of 
their teachers, families and school district 
representatives. The students had to 
maintain an 89.5 average in their career 
and technical education programs and 
an 84.5 average at their high schools, have superior attendance, exemplary behavior, be a member in good 
standing with SkillsUSA and have a recommendation from a faculty member. 

Sports Update
Congratulations to all our 
Fall Sports teams for another 
outstanding year! 

Boys Golf took the League 
Championship. Congratulations 
to Coach Rob Dennis and his 
team!

The Girls Cross Country 
Team, represented by Cora 
Payne won the League 
Sportsmanship Award. As did 
Girls Volleyball, represented by 
Elle Gross and Boys Soccer, 
represented by Kody Leno. 

Well played everyone!  

Medina Central School District

(LtoR) Counselor Thomas Robinson, Judah Barnum, Alissa Blount, Alexis 
Greco and High School Principal Michael Cavanaugh. 

Halloween Hijinks Abound at Clifford Wise 
Middle School
Students and staff got into the Halloween 
spirit at Clifford Wise. There were lots of 
great and creative costumes walking the 
halls. 

7th Grader: Liam Castricone. 

(LtoR) 6th Graders: Sophia Goyette, Sophia Seitz and Eva Lacy.

4th Graders (Top Row LtoR): Tessa Costich, Adelynne Lacy, Isabelle 
Perez, Pearl Sutch, Brandon Brueckner, Eryn Meacham and Raelynn 
Baker. (Front Row LtoR):Madelyn Elliott, Olivia Kujawa and Lillian 
Maynard. 
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Mustang Marching Band Start 
Season on Right Note
The Medina Mustang Marching Band entered their first competition this season on Saturday, September 15th 
at Hilton where nine bands in five different classifications performed. 

In Small Schools division (SS1) Medina took first place 
with a score of 78.6 followed by East Irondequoit in 
second place with a score of 76.35. Other winners 
were LeRoy in SS3 with a score of 61.85, Hilton in the 
Large School division (LS3) with a 68.55; Webster in 
LS2 with a 74.4, Victor in National class with an 82.35.

Medina’s show is entitled “Together As One”. It is a 
play on the word “One” and incorporates its many 
meanings. Using the concepts of One Note, One Idea 
and One Section the show takes you on a musical 
journey that portrays all these simplistic, yet profound 
ideas. Visually shapes, such as a square, triangle and circle, were used to weave and spin the show’s 
concept. In the finale, the shapes come together as “One”. The message is that there is strength in coming 
together as one in our daily lives. 

The show is under the direction of Jimmy Steele and the band is led onto the field by Drum Major, Maisie 
Griffin, with the assistance of Drum Majors, Alissa Blount and Ray Paull. Special thanks go out to the crew 
who built the props, headed by Shawn Callard.

Medina 
Students 
Spend 
Saturday in 
the Park for 
Good Cause
Some Medina High School 
students spent a September 
Saturday at John E. Butts 
Park on South Main Street. 
The students were removing 
the old wooden playground 
and helping to replace it with 
a much larger playground for 
the community. They assisted 
by assembling and installing 
new playground parts, mixing 
concrete and shoveling dirt. 

Great job in helping to improve 
the community! 

(LtoR) Reagan Wilkins, Matt 
Saj, Logan Wiatrak and Brandon 
Heschke. 
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2018 Distinguished Alumni 
Warren Beeton, Class of 1960 
Excellence in His Chosen Profession

Warren Beeton graduated as Valedictorian of the Medina High School 
class of 1960. He then graduated from Cornell University with a Masters 
in Engineering. Warren had a successful career as an engineering 
manager, culminating as Vice President of Engineering for Emerson 
Climate Technologies, a leading manufacturer of air-conditioning and 
refrigeration compressors. In this role, Warren and his organization 
developed cutting edge, high-efficiency compression technologies now 
common in air conditioning and refrigeration equipment around the 
world.

Warren also assumed worldwide responsibility for Government Affairs 
at Emerson Climate Technologies. In this role, he provided leadership 
for Emerson on the Board of the Alliance for Responsible Atmospheric 
Policy, where he worked with the US Environmental Protection Agency, 
State Department, and Congress on energy efficiency, stratospheric 
ozone depletion, and climate change. He also worked with Congress on 
the American Clean Energy and Security Act, which included a Cap and 
Trade provision to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. The bill passed 
the U.S. House of Representatives in 2009; although it later failed in the 
Senate, and brought attention to the need for climate change action.

Warren has published numerous papers and was a frequent speaker at 
industry events involving energy efficiency and climate change. In 2008, 
he received the Richard C. Shultze Distinguished Service Award from 
the Air-conditioning, Heating and Refrigeration Institute.

Upon retiring from Emerson, Warren has worked to educate the public 
and legislators on climate change. He is co-founder of the Prince William 
Virginia Chapter of Citizens Climate Lobby, a national organization 
which advocates for carbon pricing legislation to reduce greenhouse 
gas emissions. He also teaches classes on the science of energy and 
climate change to continuing-education students in Northern Virginia. 

Binh B. Hua, Class of 1992 
Excellence in His Chosen Profession

Binh B. Hua is an extremely proud graduate of the Medina High School 
class of 1992 where he also served as the class president. During his 
time at Medina he was a member of the football, wrestling, lacrosse, and 
soccer teams. He graduated and was the recipient of the Xerox Award 
in the Humanities and attended the University of Rochester, majoring 
in economics. He continued onto Georgetown University where he 
received an MBA in Finance. He worked on Wall Street and was one of 
only a few students in the world to be hired by both Goldman Sachs and 
Soros Fund Management. Through his work in finance, he has advised 
the most powerful companies in the world, including Exxon Mobil, 
Goldman Sachs, General Electric, Fannie Mae, Freddie Mac, and the 
Bank of America. 

He is currently the Managing Director for Falcon Capital Advisors, where 
he develops the strategy and execution plans for the development 
of public and private client companies, as well as U.S. Government 
institutions. He also recently co-founded a private equity company called 
Boca Capital Group. He is a former Board Member and Committee Lead 
for Bethesda Cares, a non-profit organization with over 500 volunteers, 
their mission is to prevent, ease and end homelessness in Montgomery 
County, Maryland. 

Binh is very grateful for his time in the Medina School system and 
adamantly believes the educational foundation and support from his 
teachers provided him the fortitude and confidence to do anything in life. 
He attributes his career successes directly from the expansive education 
he received in Medina. He currently resides in Boca Raton, Florida with 
his wife and two daughters. 

We want to thank Mr. Hua and Mr. Beeton for talking to our students 
before the ceremony. Mr. Hua talked about how Medina prepared 
him extremely well for college and beyond and the amazing effect 
his coaches and teachers had on shaping the person he is today. He 
talked to the students in Mrs. Ossont’s Economics and Participation in 
Government classes about ways to make their career choices a reality 
through differentiating yourself, using your passion and drive, investing 
in yourself through education and training and surrounding yourself with 
talented and motivated people. 

Mr. Beeton also talked about his teachers at Medina High School and 
the impact they had on shaping his future. He told the students that 
failure is part of life and that you learn through your mistakes and they 
should strive to keep working hard to achieve their dreams. He used 
Einstein’s quote that I have not failed, I have just found 10,000 ways that 
have not worked. Warren also spoke in the classroom to Mr. Bensley’s 
Advanced Placement classes about his work with policy change in the 
federal government. 

(LtoR) High School Principal Michael Cavanaugh, Warren Beeton and Binh Hua.
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Homecoming Celebration
The Medina Mustangs certainly had a spirited and fun Homecoming week September 17th-21st. 
Theme days, pep rally, sports teams and our marching band marked the annual tradition. 

The students and staff really showed their support for their district throughout the week and their 
football team as they battled Olean in the homecoming game on the 21st. It was a nail biter and 
went into overtime. Unfortunately the win didn’t go our way, but were are very proud of the heart 
the team showed! Go Mustangs! 
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